
GARRARD PUBLISHING COMPANY
2 Overhill Road, Scarsdale, New York 10583, Phone 914 SC 3-5685

October 18, 1966

Miss Laura Gilpin
Box 1173
Santa Fe, New Mexico

Dear Miss Gilpin:

Enclosed are 14 photographs which were 
used in THE RIO GRANDE: LIFE FOR THE DESERT.

Sincerely

(Mrs.) Beatrice Walfish 
Picture Researcher
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